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Our Ref: NAA/SAH
6 March, 1995 
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Dr E Ransinghe
Consultant Haematologist
North East Thames Regional Transfusion Centre o
Crescent Drive
Brentwood 
Essex CM15 8DP ' J 

Dear Edmond 

RE: HCV LOOK-BACK 

The following donors were found to be HCV positive when they gave blood in our 
region. They give a history of blood donation in your region and you may wish to 
include them in your HCV look-back. 

Name of Donor D.O.B. 

GRO-A i GRO-A61 
L._._._._._._._.! 

GRO-A L GRO-A 160 

GRO-A GRO-A146 

* Sent to all London RTCs 

Best wishes 

Yours sincerely 

GRO-C 

DR N A B ANDERSON 
Consultant Haematologist 

Dr. T. Wallington, Medical Director 

Grp. Comments 

B+ Donated 2 pints in Walthamstow 

0+ *Donated ? pints somewhere in London. 
Last donated 1984 

A+ * Donated 4 pints somewhere in London 
Last donated about 1983. 

Mr. G. Austin, Chief Executive 

THE NATIONAL BLOOD TRANSFUSION SERVICE 
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